
RELAC Highlighted at March for Babies Ceremony 

RELAC Director Linda C. Hopkins was a flag bearer during opening ceremony of the March of 
Dimes’ March for Babies on May 20 at Gloria Molina Grand Park in downtown Los Angeles. 
Hopkins and Director Nora Jackson are co-captains of RELAC’s team for the 2023 fundraising 
the campaign. In her role, Hopkins was on stage and stepped forward, waving her flag, when 
Team RELAC was highlighted.  Once four teams were highlighted, there was a countdown and 
the flag bearers led the walkers to the start line near the stage. RELAC has participated in the 
March for Babies since 2018 and was the top fundraising L.A. County team the past three years. 
As of August 11, RELAC had raised $5,022, surpassing this year’s $5,000 goal.   

 


